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Week 10 Term 3                   www.corrimal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

A small school making a big difference ! 

THE CORRIMAL CONNECTION 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Wow - another term almost over. There has been a lot happening this 
term and the students and staff have worked extremely hard with their 
learning. Our volunteers must be ready for a well-earned rest as well. 
School resumes for Term 4 on the same day for teachers and students, 
Monday 14th October. There is no pupil free day.  

We want to share some exciting news with you regarding Mrs Cocks, 
although some people may already be aware. Mrs Cocks is going to be a 
mum and we are all excited to have another baby born to our Corrimal 
family. Mrs Cocks will be working right up until the end of the year, 
unless the baby decides otherwise, and we will all get to farewell her at 
the end of the year. We know you will be excited for her and her 
husband and will wish her all the best in her new adventure as a parent. 

I hope everyone enjoys the holiday break and I look forward to heading 
into the last term of the school year, which is always packed with 
fabulous events and activities. Stay safe on the roads and enjoy the 
break from morning routines and lunch making. 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

What a fun day our Book Week Parade was, I love an excuse for a dress 

up. It was wonderful to see so many students get involved and it was 

great to see our little 

people from the pre-

school attend as well. A 

big thank you to Mrs 

Scard (who gave up her 

day off to come in and 

MC the event) and Mrs 

Cocks who both 

organised the event 

and ensured it went off 

without a hitch. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

Week 10 

24/9/19 Illawarra Tree Top  
Excursion Stage 2 

24/9/19 Port Kembla Steelworks 
Stage 3 excursion 

25/9/19 Responsible Pet Program  
Kindergarten 

26/9/19 Pyjama Mufti Day 
SRC fundraiser 

27/9/19 Basketball Program 
catch up day 

27/9/19 School Banking 

27/9/19 LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

Term 4 - Week 1 

14/10/19 FIRST DAY OF TERM 4 

16/10/19 School Assembly  
2.00pm-3.00pm 

18/10/19 School Banking 

PLEASE NOTE: These dates are subject to change. 

The school will endeavour to contact the communi-

ty should this be the case. 
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Week 10 Term 3 

DANGEROUS RIDING OF SCOOTERS 

We have many of our students riding to school on bikes and scooters which is a great way for them to exercise. 

Unfortunately we have had many concerned citizens calling the school regarding unsafe riding from some of our 

girls who ride to school via Wilga St. One particular incident that was reported sounded like the students were 

extremely lucky to have not been hit by a car, as they just rode out from the school and straight across the road in 

front of oncoming cars. Other students have been seen riding in the middle of the road and almost being wiped out 

by car doors opening. 

I am extremely concerned for the safety of your children when arriving and leaving the school grounds. If your child 

rides a bike or a scooter to school, please talk to them about safety and where they should be riding. I will be 

watching carefully to see who these children are and will contact you to let you know. It would be terrible if 

someone were to get hurt. 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN results arrived at school last week and were handed to all Year 3 and 5 students on Friday in a sealed 

envelope. If your child was away on Friday they will bring the envelope home this week. This year we did NAPLAN 

online and we were lucky as we had very little difficulty with our technology thanks to Mrs Giesajtis and the hard 

work she put in before the testing period. 

Please keep in mind that NAPLAN provides a snapshot of students’ assessment at a point in time. Results need to 

be interpreted with care and should be considered together with school-based assessments. Your child’s teacher 

will have the best insight into your child’s academic progress and I encourage you to contact them if you have any 

questions. 

 

CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE 

We have finally launched our new Facebook page for Corrimal Public School. It is another form of communication 

with our community and a place we can celebrate the wonderful happenings and achievements of our school. We 

recently did a soft launch of the page and it is amazing how many followers we already have. If you would like to 

follow us on Facebook please search for Corrimal Public School and you will see this lovely photo of our playground 

and school logo. 
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NEW ENROLMENT POLICY 

On Monday 22 July 2019, the Department of Education implemented new enrolment procedures for all 
Government Schools in NSW. These procedures involve a range of new guidelines including changes to the 
residential address check and out of area applications. 

Residential Address Check: 

Under the Education Act 1990, principals require proof of address to establish a child’s entitlement to enrol in the 
school. As such, we must now use the following 100-point residential address check to determine the student’s 
entitlement to enrol at the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOLLONGONG NORTH STAFF IMPACT AWARDS  

On Tuesday 10th September, I attended the Regional South Operational Directorate Awards at Russell Vale Public 
School. One of our teachers received an award, Mrs Amelia Law, who was nominated for her outstanding teaching 
and leadership at CPS. I am sure you will all join me in congratulating her on this recognition and thank her for the 
work that she does every day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Karen Vincenzini 
Principal 

Week 10 Term 3 
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Week 10 Term 3 
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KINDERGARTEN SYMBIO EXCURSION 

On Thursday I went on a whooshing bus to terrific Symbio. I got to pat a real snake and I got to pat a terrific 
American Alligator. It looked bumpy and they are a type of lizard. I had an epic day, it was so much fun.  

Jed – Akama  

One Thursday morning I went to Symbio. It was awesome and it was fun. I saw a kangaroo and I got to feed the 
joey. I had fun.  

Ruby – Akama  

On Thursday we went to Symbio. I liked the Kangaroos. It was so much fun. The animals were all different animals.  

Tyeka – Cooinda  

On Thursday I went to Symbio. I sat next to Xavier and I had fun. I got to pat a Kangaroo. My favourite thing was 
when the goat ate my paper bag.  

Ace – Cooinda  

On Thursday in Week 8, Kindergarten went on an exciting excursion to Symbio!  

We saw a variety of interesting animals and were lucky enough to feed and interact with some of them! I would like 
to thank all the Kindergarten teachers, Mr Penno and our 3 fabulous parent helpers that came along on the day for 
all of their help. The students had an amazing day and represented our school wonderfully.  

Miss Marks  
Coordinating Teacher  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

5 

Week 10 Term 3 
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2020 KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION  

Last Tuesday we held our first orientation session for our 2020 Kindergarten students and their families. 

Despite the weather, we had a fabulous turn out! Our information expo for parents was a huge success with many 
stallholders attending to share knowledge, insight and answer any questions our new parents had. Whilst parents 
networked in the hall, our 2020 Kindergarten students settled into the classrooms very quickly, singing songs, 
writing their name and making wonderful Hungry Caterpillar hats. The teachers were amazed at how settled the 
new students were.  

We would like to say a big thank you to all the volunteers that gave up their time on Tuesday morning to be a part 
of our first session. We would also like to thank the CPS staff that helped with the organisation leading up to the 
day and the set up of the hall in the morning.  

Our next orientation session is being held on Wednesday 23rd October @ 9:15am-10:45am. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SRC NEWS - PYJAMA DAY - GOLD COIN DONATION 

26.9.19 (Thursday week 10) SRC Fundraiser - Mufti Day Pyjama Day - gold coin donation  

We are asking students to come to school wearing mufti (pyjamas) with a gold coin donation to raise funds for 
Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation. This is a great opportunity to raise awareness for others especially children 
with diabetes and to support families in the wider community touched by diabetes .  

Please note that children are asked to wear appropriate footwear on school mufti 

days. This includes covered shoes (slippers may be packed in student’s bag to wear 

inside). 

Mrs Napper and Mrs Pennisi 

Event Coordinators 
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Week 10 Term 3 

SPOTLIGHT ON LEARNING 

It has been a busy week of all kinds of learning at Corrimal Public School. Our handball group has been refining their 

own rules to make sure everyone understands the game. The group have shown great resilience in doing this. They 

have ‘bounced back’ when their opinions and ideas have been challenged and worked together to come to an 

agreement.  

Other students have been pushing themselves to use this sound knowledge in a fun game. It was a tricky thing of 

new sound combinations in a game with a timer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Penno 

Assistant Principal 
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Week 10 Term 3 

RESPECT              SAFETY         LEARNING 
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YEAR 4 STEM GALA DAY 

On Thursday 6th September Year 4 went to Corrimal High School to participate in a STEM Gala day along with our 
other Community of Schools -  Corrimal East, Towradgi, Bellambi & Tarrawanna. The students enjoyed participating 
in a variety of STEM activities throughout the day including Bottle Rockets, Catapults, Code Combat / Sphero, STEM 
Challenges, and STEM and Math problem solving. The day was a fantastic success with all students expanding their 
thinking and taking their problem solving to the next level!  

 
 

Mr Martin 
Coordinating Teacher 

SWIMMING SCHOOL NEWS 

During Term Four our school will again be participating in the annual School Swimming Scheme. This will occur from 
Monday 4th November to Friday 15th November during weeks four and five. We will be walking to and from the 
Corrimal Swimming Pool each day. This year we shall be going to the Swimming Scheme in the afternoon. We shall 
be leaving the school to walk down at 12.15pm to start our sessions at 1.00pm and we will return to school before 
3.00pm. Students who are in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 and have not reached a satisfactory standard of water safety and 
survival skills, and are unable to swim 25m confidently unaided in deep water, are eligible to participate in the 
School Swimming Scheme. 

  

Jennifer Holland 
Coordinating Teacher 
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LIBRARY NEWS 

Our annual Book Week Parade was a great success. Thanks goes to all 
the parents and carers who helped with costumes, made costumes 
and came and watched our Book Week Parade. The students and 
teachers should also be congratulated on their great participation and 
enthusiasm that made the day enjoyable and fun for everyone. 

The theme for Book Week this year is ‘Reading is my Secret Power’ 
and students did activities around what the theme means. Teachers shared a variety of the shortlisted books with 
their classes and completed various activities in class and in their Library lessons. 

Some students have outstanding library books that need to be returned. The holidays are a great time to check if 
your child has any school library books at home. Our school library books have a Corrimal Public School barcode on 
the front or on the inside cover, a spine label and a school stamp on it. Please return books during Week 10 or 
straight after the holidays. 

Mrs Scard and Mrs Cocks 

Organising Teachers 
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Week 10 Term 3 

2019 REGIONAL ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Congratulations to all students who represented the Northern Illawarra District Athletics team at the Regional 
Athletics carnival on Friday 13th September in Canberra. Well done to  Keisha, Jack, Kahui, Oscar, Dylan and Alleira  
for their efforts on the day. A further Congratulations to Alleira who placed 8th in the 100m final and Jack who 
placed 4th both in the 100m final and Junior Boys Long Jump.  

A final congratulations to Keisha for selection in the under 15’s Country Championship cricket team. 

Troy Martin 
Coordinating Teacher 
 

REGIONAL PREMIER’S SPELLING BEE 

During Week 8 Harrison F, Kiah and Jaida participated at the Regional Premier’s Spelling Bee at Austinmer Public 
School. 

Harrison and Jaida were particularly successful and progressed 
through to the fourth round of the competition.  

The Spelling Bee was very competitive with students participating 
from all the schools in the Northern Suburbs of the Illawarra. 

Our students are to be congratulated for their poise, dedication 
and exceptional manners. 

Well done, Harrison, Kiah and Jaida. 

Jennifer Holland 
Coordinating Teacher 

CORRIMAL HIGH SCHOOL INDIGENOUS GALA DAY 

All Year 6 students attended Corrimal High School last week for an Indigenous Sporting Gala Day, where they 
participated in a variety of Indigenous based sporting events. Our students had a wonderful time and represented 
our school with pride. Year 6 students also had the opportunity to meet a number of football players from the 
Illawarra Dragons!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tanya Veljanovski 
Coordinating Teacher 
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Week 10 Term 3 

INTERNATIONAL COMPETITIONS AND ASSESSMENTS FOR SCHOOLS (ICAS) 

This year there were eleven students from Year Two through to Year Six who have successfully completed the 
annual International Competitions and Assessments for Schools for 2019. The students successfully completed 
these assessments online for the first time this year. 

The participating students were: Leon, Thomas, George, Samuel, Ayden, Grace, Tahlia, Malik, Archie and Ayden. 
These students are to be congratulated and commended for entering the competition and completing the various 
assessments that were offered. 

Jennifer Holland 
Coordinating Teacher 

WELLBEING AND WELFARE POLICY UPDATE  

As some of you may be aware, we have a team of staff currently working on refining and updating our whole school 
wellbeing and welfare policies. As part of phase one, teachers will be implementing new strategies within their 
classroom. Staff will be supported with this phase to gain greater consistency across the school, in alignment with 
the Department of Education’s policy. At this stage, students may not see any big changes to their day-to-day 
classroom operation. They will begin to see some new strategies in the classroom and hear consistent language 
across the school. We will keep you updated with our progress and will share more information with you next term!  

The Wellbeing Team  

HARRISON CRAIG VISIT  

Harrison Craig, winner of The Voice 2013, will be visiting our school in term 4 to speak with the students about how 
he overcame challenges in his life (stuttering and bullying). Harrison has also written a children’s book. Harrison’s 
book will be available to purchase on the day. Hardcover is $25 and Paperback is $17. Please put the correct money 
in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and class and leave at the office by 9am on 17th October or 
purchase in the hall after Harrison’s talk. Parents and carers are more than welcome to come along and enjoy 
Harrison’s visit.  

    Date: Thursday 17th October (Week 1 – Term 4) 
               Time: K-2     12.30-1.30pm  
                3-6       2-3pm for  
    Cost: Gold Coin Donation 

 

Debbie Miller & Ebony Marks  
Coordinating Teachers  

FROM THE OFFICE 

It has been another busy Term and we cannot believe we are at the end of Term 3 already. We wish everyone a 

wonderful relaxing break and looking forward to seeing everyone back and recharged for Term 4.  

Thank you  

Mrs Griffiths, Mrs Walder and Miss Davidson 
School Administrative Staff  
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Week 10 Term 3 

 

K Cooinda K Akama K/1 Dulili 1/2 Arinya 

* Hine & Archie * Evelyn & Abbey  * Beau & Koen * Ava & Thomas 

* Maximilian &  

Isabelle 

* Leo & Jacob * Ethan, Noah & 

 Aleksandar 

* George & Ella 

1/2 Illuka 1/2 Marring 3/4 Omaroo 3/4 Euroa 

*Emily & Logan * Ebby & Omar * Mitchell & Isha                                * Chanelle & Jack 

* Mia & Ayden * Leila & James * Aleigha & Akasha * Max & Cruz 

5/6 Tulang 5/6 Birrung   

* Nikita & Poppy * Daniel & Jaxson    

* Keye & Natalia * Jaida & Cienna   

Merit 

Awards For 

Week 8 & 9  
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Week 10 Term 3 
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BRONZE 

Grace, Maximilian, Natalia, Misha 

SILVER 

Grace, Harvey, Bailee, Noah, Remy, Ollie, Emily T, Ruby, Taua, Jaxon 

GOLD 

Thomas, Elsie, Stefan, Remy, Harry C, Paige, Kade, Isabelle, Anantika, Arlo, Ace, Eli,  

Charlie, Willow, Audry, Beau N, Samuel C, Lewis & Kara 

Honour  

Roll 
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STUDENT BANKING  IS EVERY FRIDAY 

VALUES TOKENS 

In Week 9 students achieved 670 tokens!  

This has taken our whole school tally to 1073.  

Congratulations to the following classes for gaining the 

most “Values Tokens” in  Week 9 

1st:  K AKAMA 

2nd:  1/2 MARRING 

3rd:  5/6 TULANG 

VALUES FOCUS 

Teachers are looking for students who are 

FOLLOWING TEACHER INSTRUCTIONS IMMEDIATELY 

CONGRATULATIONS EUROA     

FOR BEING THE BEST CLASS OF  

WEEK 9 ASSEMBLY 

BONUS VALUES TOKEN DRAW 

Congratulations Isabelle who is our 
most recent winner. 

Week 10 Term 3 
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CANTEEN ROSTER 

 

The P&C is responsible for the running of the 
Canteen. Low volunteer numbers has meant 
that the Canteen has been closed early, or for  
the whole day. 

If you can spare a few hours here and there, 
please add your name to the canteen roster 
by following  the link below: 

https://signup.com/go/wdCbrhw 

There are two shifts available if you are 
unable to commit to a full day. 

Thank you for any support you are able to 
provide. 

DULILI CLASS ITEM  - WEEK 9 ASSEMBLY 

 

https://signup.com/go/wdCbrhw
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Corrimal Public School 
      

Princes Highway,  
CORRIMAL  NSW  2518 

  Ph:  (02) 4284 4231  
Fax:  (02) 4284 1392 

 Email: corrimal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
                                                                    Website: www.corrimal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

 

Friday, 13th September, 2019 
 

Port Kembla Steelworks, port and surrounds Tour  
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
To add to our unit of work in Geography – Factors that shape places, and Science – Natural and built environments 
we have organised a tour of the Port Kembla steelworks and Port surrounds. The tour will take in a variety of the 
facilities such as coal, car, cruise and grain shipping. There will also be a visit to historical and indigenous sites as 
well as the steelworks. 
 
Venue: Port Kembla Steelworks. Visitor centre – Northgate entrance, Springhill road, Coniston 2521 
Date: Tuesday 24th September, 2019 
Travel: Bus pick up and drop off from CPS 
Start Time: 9am    Finish Time: 2:15pm 
What To Wear: Full school uniform 
PLEASE NOTE: Please be at school at the usual time. The bus will depart from CPS at 9.30am. We will be returning 
to school by approximately 2pm. 
Cost: $12  
 
It is essential that students wear their full school uniform, including a school hat and covered shoes (no sandals). 
Students will need to bring along their lunch, recess and a water bottle.  

 
Please complete the permission slip below, and return to the school office by Wednesday 18th September, 2019. 
 
Ms Karen Vincenzini                                                                                                        Mrs Veljanovski & Mr Quinlivan 
Principal                                                                                                                             Stage 3 Coordinating Teachers 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Stage 3 Port Kembla Steelworks and Port Tour 24th September 2019 

 
I _________________________________give permission for my child _________________________________  
   Parent/carer’s name                                                                                                    Student’s name 
 
in class _______________________________ to participate in the Port Kembla Steelworks and Port Tour on 
               Student’s class 

 
Tuesday 24th September, 2019. 

 
 
Emergency contact _____________________________________________  
 
Parent/Carer sign_______________________________________________                 ____________________                                          
                                                                         Signed                  Date  
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CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P&C NEWS 

 

The CPS P&C AGM was held on Tuesday 

10th September. It was wonderful to see 

some new faces and we are all feeling 

reenergised ready for another great year of 

fun and fundraising! This year, we have 

created some new roles. 

Thank you to all who attended, put their 

hands up to take on a role and to Mr 

Penno, Mrs Moore and Ms Vincenzini for 

facilitating the meeting.  

At the meeting the following people were 

elected into executive roles for the next 12 

months: 

President: Kelly Bolton 

1st Vice President: Debb Whiteside 

2nd Vice President: Bethany Hermann 

Secretary: Rhiannon Marshall 

Treasurer: Vacant – needs filling 

Uniform Shop Officer: Sarah Roodenrhys 

Canteen Manager: Helen Baldwin 

Project Officer: Angela Johnson 

Fundraising Co-Ordinators: Jennifer 

McCormack & Hera Ngarimu 

Volunteer Co-Ordinators: Stephanie Perret 

& Kim Darby  

Rebecca Palmer was appointed Auditor for 

2020.  

Corrimal Public School P&C – Garage Sale 

Trail & Car Boot Sale 

Saturday 19th October 9am to 2pm 

CPS P&C is participating in National Garage 

Trail Sale day by hosting a car boot and 

garage sale day. Funds raised from 

purchasing a space for a stall go directly to 

the CPS P&C to help fund Stage 2 of our 

school playground. You keep any other 

proceeds made from your stall. This event 

is a major fundraiser for us this year. Come 

and join the fun! 

You can get involved by: 

 Hosting a sale on the day 

 Helping on the day with the BBQ, 

selling raffle tickets, 2nd hand book 

stall or plant stall or with set up or 

pack down  

 Baking something for the cake stall - A 

note with more details will be sent 

home Week 1, Term 4 

 Donating pre-loved books to the book 

stall (donations accepted via the 

school office) 

 Donating plants / cuttings to the plant 

stall (donations accepted via the 

school office Week 1, Term 4) 

Please see sign-up form in this newsletter 

or your child’s schoolbag!  
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CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIFORM PRICE LIST 

BOYS    PRICE 

Grey Short Sleeve Polo (with logo) Sizes 4,6,8, 10, 12, 14, 16  $        20  

Grey Gabardine Shorts Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14,16  $        21  

Grey Gabardine  Pants Sizes 4,6,8,10,12, 14, 16  $        26  

Grey Long Sleeve Polo- SPECIAL ORDER ONLY (min 50 Units required) Sizes 4,6,8,10,12, 14, 16  $        30  

      

GIRLS 

White Short Sleeve Polo (with logo) Sizes: 4,6,8, 10, 12, 14, 16  $        25  

Red Culottes Sizes: 4, 5,6,8, 10, 12, 14  $        28  

Summer Dress/tunic Sizes: 4,6,8,   $        37  

Summer Dress/tunic Sizes: 10, 12  $        41  

Summer Dress/tunic Sizes: 14, 16  $        43  

 White Long Sleeve Polo (with logo) Sizes: 4,6,8, 10, 12, 14, 16  $        22  

Winter Tunic 4, 5, 6, 8  $        42  

Winter Tunic 10, 12, 14, 16  $        49  

Girls Grey Tights (closed-toe) Sizes: 4-6,7-10,11-14  $        12  

   

UNISEX ( for both boys & girls) 

Sport Shirt 4,6,8, 10, 12, 14, 16  $        28  

Sport Shorts  4,6,8,10,12,14,16  $        22  

Eureka Sports Jacket (w. logo)  6,8,10,12,14,16  $        50  

Sports Track Pants   6,8,10,12,14,16  $        34  

Red Fleece Track Pants*  (available only until supplies last)  4,6,8,10,12,14,  $        20  

Red Fleece Zip Jacket *     (available only until supplies last)  4,6,8,10,12,14,16  $        28  

Coloured T-shirt (available in sport house colours red, blue, green or yel-

low) 
 4,6,8,10,12,14,16  $          7  

  

ACCESSORIES 

Calico Library Bag n/a  $          6  

Red Microfibre Bucket Hat  SM; ML; XL  $        11  

Summer Hair Scrunchie n/a  $          5  

Summer Headband n/a  $          7  

Winter Hair Scrunchie n/a  $          5  

Winter Headband n/a  $          7  

Winter Scarf n/a  $          6  

Winter Beanie n/a  $          6  

*Polos, jackets, sports uniform and hats all have school logos 

UNIFORM SHOP 

With suppliers increasing prices, the Uniform Shop has had to pass on these increases. Below 

are the new prices. 

NOTE: We only accept cash, cheques or direct deposits for payments.                                                          

Visit our shop for more details or email uniformshop@corrimalpspandc.org.au for 

more information. 
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